
 
 
October 10, 2018 
 
Re:  The need for a water tier system to help conserve water 
 
Dear customers of The Florissant Water & Sanitation District, 
 
Due to the decrease of water in our supply from Twin Creek and extreme heat, we are starting 
to see the need for a 3 tier usage payment system.  Our plea for the conservation of water has 
not been heeded by all. 
 
The following usage tiers have been suggested: 
 
0-1000 gallons – no change in rate 
1001-4000 gallons – an increase of an additional .006 per gallon = $6.00 per 1000 gallons   
4001-7000 gallons – an increase of an additional .008 per gallon = $8.00 per 1000 gallons 
7001-plus gallons – an increase of an additional   .01 per gallon = $10.00 per 1000 gallons 
 
 
A meeting to discuss this rate change will be held on Nov. 13, 2018  at 6pm. 
The Florissant Water & Sanitation Plant is located at 2244 W. Highway 24.  
 
  
 
Paul E. Kennedy 
President FWSD 
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